
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0335

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 17/08/2022

Development:

Location :

Modifications to the Primary Healthcare Centre as permitted under Reg. SD11A/0135 (An Bord Pleanala Ref. 

PL06S.239890) and SD20A/0054 comprising of relocation of existing bus shelter on Boot Road (Bus Stop No. 

3465) by c.75m northwards and construction of a new stainless steel and glass bus shelter including a double-

sized internally illuminated advertising panel; Construction of an external stair core from the basement car park 

to surface level with associated changes to car parking layout.

Site at Boot Road / Convent Road, Fonthill Road and St. John's Road, Clondalkin, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

28/09/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

Water

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

Foul 

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

                                                                       




